
WEEK BEGINNINING 20th NOVEMBER:  

 
Monday 20th November:                                                                                                       
2.45: Class 1 Parables Assembly - All welcome  
Clubs    
3.30-4.30: Dodgeball Disco with DJ Danny (Y2-Y6) 
 

 
Tuesday 21st November: 
9.05: Stay and Pray Class 3 
 
          
Wednesday 22nd November:                
9.05: Stay and Pray Class 4 
2.00: Flu Vaccination catch up  
 
Thursday  23rd November:                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          
9.15: Reception and Year 6 height and weight  check 
Clubs  
3.30-4.30: Mini Runners with The Wigan Runner   
3.30-4.30: Choir with Mrs Dyson  
 

Friday 24th November: 

2.00: Hatty Visit  

2.15: Tuck Shop (£1) 

 

6.00-8.00: TAEKWON-DO IN THE SCHOOL HALL 

WEEK BEGINNINING 27th NOVEMBER:  

 
Monday 27th November:                                                                                                      
2.45: Class 2 Advent Assembly - All welcome  
Clubs    
3.30-4.30: Dodgeball Disco with DJ Danny (Y2-Y6) 
 

 
Tuesday 28th November: 
 
             
 
Wednesday 29th November:                
9.05: Stay and Pray Class 1 
 
 
Thursday  30th November:                                                                                                                                          
Clubs  
3.30-4.30: Mini Runners with The Wigan Runner   
3.30-4.30: Choir with Mrs Dyson  
 

 

Friday 1st December: 

Last day to drop off Shoebox Fairies donations  

2.00: Hatty Visit  

2.15: Tuck Shop (£1) 

 

6.00-8.00: TAEKWON-DO IN THE SCHOOL HALL 

ST. JOSEPH’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Friday 17
th

 November 2023 

We have had a super busy week this week! The children have enjoyed learning all about Remembrance 
Day, with a lovely assembly delivered by Class 4. All classes have been celebrating Anti-Bullying Week, 
which was kicked off with an ‘Odd Socks Day’ and lots of wonderful work happening  around school!  

Mini Mission of the Week 

To be wise 

 



Friends Of St Joseph’s Christmas Markets   
Unfortunately, FOSJs are no longer able to run this 

event.  
 
 
 

Odd Socks Day 
On Monday 13th November we kicked off Anti-Bullying 
Week with an 'odd socks day'!  Thank you for you kind 
donations, we raised £45.00.  We will be sending this 

donation to the Anti-Bullying Alliance. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Mini Vinnie’s Toy and Book Cycle 

On 12th December Mini Vinnie’s will be hosting a toy 
and book cycle. If you have any books or toys to  

donate please bring them in no later than Monday 11th 
December. Children may bring up to £3 to spend on 

the day. 
 
 

Nail Varnish  
A kind reminder that children should not be coming 

into school wearing nail varnish.  
 
 

Consultation on Proposed Reduction in the Published 
Admission Number 2025-2026 

Please use the link to see all information regarding the 
reduction of our admissions number for September 

2025.  
https://st-josephs-catholic-wigan.secure-

primarysite.net/proposed-admission-for-2025-2026/ 
 
 

Happy Friday to you all, see you on 

Monday!  

xxx 

 

Mini Mission Award 

The nominees for our Mission award:  

Logan C (Y2)  Ella-May G (Y3) 

Nya P (Y5) 

And the winner is…..     

Nya! 

Where in the World Have You Been? 
Don’t forget to bring in any photographs, postcards or  

artefacts from your travels over half term so we can add 
them to our atlas display! 

 
 

Whole School Worships 
Our Worships this term will take place at 2.45pm on: 
Monday 20th November: EYFS ‘Parables’  
Monday 27th November: Class 2 ‘Advent’ 

 

Stay & Pray 
Our ‘Stay & Pray Worships’ this half term will take place 
at 9am-9:10am on: 
Tuesday 21st  November: Class 3  
Wednesday 22ndNovember: Class 4 
Wednesday 29th November: EYFS 
Wednesday 6th December: Class 2 
Parents please wait in the foyer to be taken up to class. 
 

 

The Shoebox Fairies  
This year we are supporting the local charity 'The  

Shoebox Fairies', by getting involved with the Christmas 
Shoebox Appeal. The boxes go out to the people of  

Wigan who need them the most. Please see the flyers 
on Dojo for more information about providing a  

Christmas shoebox. We ask that shoeboxes are brought 
in no later than Friday 1st December.  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Tweak of the Week Award 

The nominees for our Tweak of the Week award:  

Rioborue A (R)  Theo M (Y1) 

Mae S (Y3)  Millie H (Y5) Lucas A-C (Y6) 

And the winners are…..   

 Rioborue & Theo!  


